
Dear Mr. Geary,

Thank you very much for your letter. Yes, what you were
hearing is us, 620AM WSNR Sporting News Radio. I checked our
spot times log and your description of our programming and
commercials was accurate. If you have any questions about our
programming, please do not hesitate to call or write. I have enclosed
a programming line-up for the entire week, so you have names to go
with the voices you are hearing. Thanks again for your interest.

Si cerely;

L is Pellegrino
Producer-WSNR 620

201 West 52nd Street, 3rd floor, New York, NY 10019
Phone: 212-541-8270 Fax: 212-541-9432

www.sportingnewsradio620.com


